
 
Thursday, July 21, 2011 
 
 

RE: Apt Project 1530 Jackson-Support Letter 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

 
I am writing on behalf of Ragtime Condos at 1536 N Jackson Street. My husband, Michael 
Christopher, and myself own unit #1 and David Schaefer owns unit #2 and #3.  There are only 3 
units in the condo building. We have owned our condos and resided in them since 2001. 
 
We write you to express our support for the project.  We live next door to the Elan Peltz site and 
have known Mr. Peltz for many years. We believe his apartment project serving young 
professionals will be a great addition to the area.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Laura Christopher 
Personal Email: ljm5qsi@hotmail.com 
Cell Phone: 414 698 6308 
 
 
Laura and Michael Christopher 
David Schaefer 
 
Ragtime Condos 
1536 N Jackson St. 
Unit #1, #2 and #3 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
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